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April 4, 2018

Ref: MCG Architecture

Re: Will serve letter for Ellis Ave Condos

Please be advised that we have reviewed the proposed plans of the trash enclosures for Ellis Ave
Condos. | have found the planning proposed to be accessibly to meet our requirements for providing
refuse/recycling collection services to the proposed project.

Thank you,

Gus San/d'\“ezf%(/
Hauling Operz;tions Manager
17121 Nichols Lane

e sanchezg@republicservices.com

o 657-845-6137 c 805-432-5957
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We'l handle it from here”



